
 

  

8th December 2017 

Class Nominations  

Reception Thomas A 

Class 1  Jensen T 

Class 2 Elise G 

Class 3 Sophie B 

Class 4 Abi T 

Class 5 Chloe B 

Class 6 Lucy W 

 

Superstar of the Week 

*Lucy W * 

 

Congratulations 

 

15th December 2017 

Class Nominations  

Reception Whole Class 

Class 1  Whole Class 

Class 2 Whole Class 

Class 3 Whole Class 

Class 4 Whole Class 

Class 5 Whole Class 

Class 6 Whole Class 

    Superstar of the Week 

* Every single child for 

being absolute SUPERSTARS 

in our Christmas 

Performance* 

22nd December 2017 

Class Nominations  

Reception Whole Class 

Class 1  Abbie P 

Class 2 Max A 

Class 3 Lyla T 

Class 4 Lucy O 

Class 5 Joey D 

Class 6           Matthew B 

  Superstar of the Week 

* Max A & Reception 

Class* 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

What’s been happening: 

Members of the choir sang at the revealing of our Christmas window at HairHaus on 6th December. Our song was ‘I’m dreaming of a White Christmas’. If you 

are passing take a look at our window design—it’s fabulous. Thank you to Mrs Sangster, Mrs Hopper, Mr Brentnall, Mr Gillis and Mr Jones and the children for 

their hard work.  

The school disco was enjoyed by many on 7th December. Thanks to Rob Proud for being our DJ and entertainment and thanks to the parents who organised 

this event. 

Year 1 presented a very impressive assembly for parents and grandparents on 8th December. They were so independent and spoke so clearly and 

remembered their lines so well. They have clearly been very busy learning and enjoying this term. Thank you to Mr Cox and Miss Roe.  

Some of the choir sang at Escomb Village Hall for the Christmas Lunch event on 11th December. The children sang beautifully and the audience thoroughly 

enjoyed the entertainment. 

We enjoyed a lovely Christmas lunch in school on 14th December. Thank you to all our catering and lunchtime staff for making this so special. 

Our Christmas Concert and performance of ‘SUPERSTAR’ was held at Bishop Auckland Methodist Church on the 15th December. Once again all of our children 

did an amazing job from the singing to the dancing to the acting to the narrating. We are so proud of them. Thank you also for your support parents and 

grandparents and thanks to Bishop Auckland Methodist Church for hosting us all! If you want a copy of the DVD then you can still order through ParentPay. It 

really is a lovely memory of the performance and captures the whole school.  

Christmas parties have been enjoyed by all classes this week.  The children have ‘danced their socks off’ and enjoyed their feasts!  

Reception Class’ ‘Come & Play’ afternoon was a huge success. There was a lovely ‘Christmas’ atmosphere and the children performed their songs really well. 

They also did a fabulous job this morning performing for the rest of the school. Thank you to RECEPTION Class staff.  

Christmas is a family time and so we are not setting any homework for over the Christmas holidays. However if you wish to read with your child or revisit any 

of the skills/knowledge that they have already encountered this term, that’s great.  

We wish you all a very Happy Christmas and the very best for 2018 and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 8th January when school re-opens. 

E S C O M B  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  

22nd December 2017—Our Latest News . . . 


